
Saint James Elementary School 
Reverend Monsignor Philip A. Lowery, Director 

                                                                   Mrs. JoAnn Giordano, Principal                                            
                                                              Mrs. Catherine Golden, Vice-Principal                                             
                                                                                                        
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 9, 2019 

 

Dear Parents,  

The end of the school year is quickly approaching. Please be advised that Monsignor Lowery has 

given us permission to use our unused snow day. Our last day for students will now be Friday, June 

14, 2019.  This day will remain as an early dismissal. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. JoAnn Giordano 

Principal 

 

Mrs. Catherine Golden 

Vice-Principal  
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